
 

 

 
23rd March 2020 

 

 
Dear Families, 

We hope that you are all safe and well. 

A reminder that if your child is entitled to free school meals, that you can collect a food pack 

containing ingredients for 5 meals from Riverside SPC tomorrow between 10am and 
12pm. 

If you would like to discuss options should you not be able to collect one, please 
email admin@riverside.bromley.sch.uk  or call 01689 870519 by 4:00pm today and leave a 

message. We may have limited capacity to deliver meals to you but this will depend on 
demand and safety considerations. 

Yours sincerely, 

Riverside School 
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